
Applying  for a Year 7 place 

1 Sept 2023 31 Oct 2023 1 MAR 2024 15 MAR2024  

Applications open 
for secondary 
school applications 
for entry in 
September 2024 

Appplications 
closing date at 
11.59pm 

National Offer Day 
- you will find out 
which secondary 
school your child 
has been offered a 
place at 

Deadline for 
declining the offer 
to Birmingham 
City Council 

12 April 2024 3 July 2024 4 Sept 2024  

Deadline for 
submitting appeals 

Induction 
(transition) day at 
secondary school. 
An opportunity for 
your child to 
experience a day 
as a Year 7 

Term Starts   

 Apply on time. If you apply late, 

you are less likely to get offered 

a place at any of your preferred 

schools. 

 Read the admission 

arrangements for the secondary 

schools you are interested in to 

see how likely it is that your 

child will be offered a place 

there. 

 Think in advance about 

transport arrangements for 

your child. 

 How close you live to a school is 

very important. Schools have 

cut-off distances which change 

each year based on demand. 

This information has been taken from Birmingham City Council’s website webpage  https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

Submitting your application 

 You will receive an email 

confirmation once you have submitted 

your application form. Please check this 

to make sure everything is correct. 

 You can amend your preferences 

right yp to 11.59pm on the closing date. 

 

Accepting the place offered 

 The offer letter will explain how to 

accept or refuse the offer that has been 

made.  

 You are strongly encouraged to 

accept the offer, so your child has a 

guaranteed place for September 2024. 

 If you do not want the offer that has 

been offered you need to contact 

admissions by 15th March 2024. 

 

If you have any questions about applying 

for a Year 7 place, please contact King 

Edward VI Northfield School for Girls. 

Telephone 0121 464 8346 

Email: enquiry@nsg.kevibham.org 


